
 

Email:  windsorfbc@embarqmail.com          Online:  www.fbcwindsor.org          Facebook:  FBC Windsor MO 

Office Hours:    Monday-Thursday 9:00am-12:15pm, 12:45pm-4:00pm (Closed on Fridays and holidays) 

Pastor Mike Brown      Phone: 573.660.2122   Email: bromikebrown82@outlook.com 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH      ͏    308 S. Tebo St.     ͏    Windsor, MO  65360      ͏    660-647-5624 

HELPERS for 06/06/21 HISTORY 

Week of 05/30/2021 

ATTENDANCE 

Sunday School 47 

Sunday AM Worship 93 

Online 67 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Budget Needs $3,509 

Budget Given $3,970 

Yearly Needs $77,198. 

Yearly Given $54,283 

SERVICES  SCHEDULE 

Sunday, June 6, 2021 

8:30 AM Deacon Meeting 

9:00 AM Sunday School Breakfast 

9:30 AM Sunday School 

10:40 AM Sunday Morning Service 

 
Carry-in meal right after    
service 

The Columns 
 

(A weekly publication of First Baptist Church, Windsor, MO) 
 

REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,  

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 
 

June 3, 2021 

Nursery l, ll, & lll   

Carla Rachel 

Linda Gail 

Kim H.  Baily 

Usher Bob Nations 

Children’s  Sermon Nancy Kauffeld 

Decision  

Counselor  Ron Jenkins 

AM Benediction Bill Rogers 

Sun./Wed.  

Lock Up  Daryl Bishop 

Accompanist Jan Jenkins 

FBC family, 

What does it mean to be on mission? Being on 

mission is more than just putting money in a 

special offering that we do every so often 

throughout the year. Being on mission is the 

church, those who have been born again, to take 

the gospel to the lost world. That would be anyone 

who is a Christian, taking the Gospel to anyone 

who is not a Christian whom we may encounter 

while we are living life. Don’t be shy to share the 

greatest story ever told, that is the Gospel of Jesus 

Christ.  

In Christ, 

Pastor Mike 

Operation Christmas Child 

June͏is͏the͏month͏for͏toys!͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

Remember,͏͏bubbles͏and͏other͏

liquids͏are͏not͏allowed.͏There͏will͏

be͏a͏basket͏in͏the͏church͏foyer͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

for͏your͏donations. 

—PLEASE NOTE— 

There will be a business meeting  

June 13, 2021, at 6:00 PM.  

Stewardship meeting will follow       

at 7:00 PM 



     Pencil͏Saturday, July 17, 2021 on͏your͏calendar͏for͏

     Faith & Family Night at͏Kauffman Stadium. 

     Game time 6:00 PM vs Orioles 

     The͏event͏immediately͏follows͏and͏͏features͏speaker͏

 ͏     Scott Dawson and͏Christian͏musician͏and͏͏ 

      singer͏and͏songwriter͏Zach Williams. 

͏͏     We͏are͏still͏awaiting͏updates͏from͏the͏Royals͏for͏͏

   details͏about͏cost,͏but͏it’s͏not͏too͏early͏to͏let͏us͏know͏if͏you͏

think͏your͏family͏would͏like͏to͏attend.͏͏The͏event͏combines͏America’s͏

“favorite͏pastime” with͏the͏“The͏Greatest͏Story͏Ever͏Told.” 

A successful  VBS is only  

possible with many willing 

workers.  Will you be one?  

July 19-23    

8:45-noon each day 

We need teachers, helpers,    

kitchen workers, bus monitors, 

and registrars.  

To sign up to help, contact  

Gail Rogers  

or Carla Hamilton 

This Sunday is the first 

Sunday in June….Are you 

hungry for donuts? 

(Who isn’t?) 

join other Sunday 

school members in the 

fellowship hall for 

breakfast before Sun-

day school. 

See you then! 



Dear͏First͏Baptist͏Church, 

I͏want͏to͏thank͏you͏for͏selecting͏me͏

as͏the͏recipient͏͏of͏the͏Schenewark͏

Larsen͏Scholarship.͏͏I͏am͏very͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

honored͏and͏will͏use͏this͏money͏as͏I͏

continue͏my͏education͏this͏fall. 

Thank͏you, 

Hayden͏Howard 

͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏We’re͏trying͏something͏new!!!͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

As͏many͏of͏you͏know,͏Janice͏Walthall͏had͏surgery͏and͏will͏be͏out͏of͏commission͏for͏awhile.͏͏͏She͏is͏͏͏͏

hoping͏to͏be͏released͏from͏the͏hospital͏on͏Friday,͏but͏will͏need͏some͏help͏with͏meals.͏As͏an͏easier͏way͏

to͏allow͏for͏the͏sign-up͏of͏meals,͏we’ve͏opened͏a͏page͏in͏MealTrain͏just͏for͏the͏Walthalls.͏͏Invitations͏to͏sign͏up͏for͏days͏for͏which͏to͏bring͏

meals͏have͏been͏sent͏to͏the͏Walthall’s͏Sunday͏School͏class͏members͏first.͏On͏Monday,͏the͏office͏will͏send͏out͏invitations͏via͏email͏to͏͏͏͏͏

everyone͏on͏our͏email͏list.͏͏The͏link͏in͏the͏invitations͏will͏get͏you͏to͏a͏webpage͏specifically͏for͏the͏Walthalls͏that͏includes͏their͏address͏and͏

a͏calendar͏of͏dates͏from͏which͏you͏may͏choose͏to͏sign͏up͏to͏bring͏them͏a͏meal.͏͏ 

If͏you͏do͏not͏have͏an͏email,͏or͏do͏not͏look͏at͏your͏email,͏͏give͏Teri͏at͏the͏office͏a͏call,͏and͏she’ll͏tell͏you͏which͏days͏are͏still͏open͏to͏bring͏a͏

meal͏for͏Janice͏and͏Jim.͏͏For͏those͏of͏you͏in͏the͏Walthall’s͏class,͏please͏call͏Teri͏to͏give͏feedback͏about͏how͏user͏friendly͏the͏information͏is͏

on͏your͏end͏of͏things.͏͏Thanks.͏͏Keep͏praying͏for͏Janice’s͏recovery,͏and͏let’s͏keep͏Jim͏out͏of͏the͏kitchen͏as͏much͏as͏possible!͏(haha) 

Just give the office a call if  

you’d like to be added to the  

e-mail prayer list.  It is a  

wonderful way to support 

your church family. 

Don’t forget:  carry-in meal after church this Sunday, June 6. Be 

sure to stay after church to spend time with our visiting       

missionaries. Feel free to bring your dish to the kitchen before 

church. 


